
 
 
Dear Fisher Magnet Lower/Upper Academy Parents and Families,  

  We have a unique opportunity to provide new technology devices to all enrolled DPSCD 

students this school year. Through the Emergency Connectivity Fund, part of the American 

Rescue Plan, we have been allocated funding to purchase new iPads for Pre-Kindergarten 

through 2nd grade and new HP laptops for 3rd grade -8th grade students, including our ESE 

students. Students will use these devices during the school day. Our schools are scheduled to 

receive new devices the weeks of February 13th (Lower) & February 28th (Upper). Your consent is 

required for your student to receive a new device. Parental consent to participate in the One-to-

One program takes approximately 20 minutes to complete answering a series of questions. 

Additionally, students will be required to participate in, in-school training that will occur when 

the devices are distributed.   

Below is the One-to-One Technology link to complete for your child/children’s consent or 

you can go to the school’s website to access the link.  If you have any questions, please feel free 

to contact the main offices.  

https://bit.ly/family-orientation  

 

Sincerely,  

Dr. Shekitra Green, Principal  

Fisher Magnet Lower/Upper Academy  
 

Fisher Magnet Lower/Upper Academy 
15510 East State Fair/15491 Maddelein St. 

Detroit, MI 40205 
313-642-4854/313-866-7233 

https://bit.ly/family-orientation

